
CRONULLA ZONE PSSA 

Teamwork   Fair Play   Excellence   Enjoyment   Respect

Place your Cronulla Zone PSSA apparel orders online with 
Spriggy Schools 

We are again using the online apparel ordering system called Spriggy Schools for the 
Cronulla Zone Cross Country Carnival on Monday 13th May. There will be limited apparel for 
CASH only sales at the carnival.

Orders open on Spriggy Schools - Monday 22nd April and close Friday 10th May, 2024 at 12pm. 
Students will receive their apparel orders at the carnival. School Team Managers will distribute orders. 

Steps to get started:

1. Go to www.spriggyschools.com.au to register and download the app.

2. Add a profile for your children, making sure you select SCHOOLNAME and your child’s class.

3. Select Events- Zone Cross Country.

4. Start placing orders! You can place orders up to 2 weeks in advance.

If you have any questions regrading the platform, please contact Spriggy Schools via their website. Spriggy Schools uses a third-
party payment provider called Brain Tree (PayPal). If you have questions regarding apparel, please ask your Team manager.


